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To Our Valued Clients,

As a service to our clients, this special announcement is to alert you to the
recently released OSHA memorandum, “Enforcement Guidelines for Upstream Qil
and Gas Extraction Industries”. The subject document was created to assist
OSHA’s compliance safety and health officers (CSHOs) when conducting
inspections and issuing citations in the upstream industry. On pages C-8 and C-9
in the document, it addresses well control training for workers at the wellsite.

This OSHA memorandum can be viewed at:

OSHA Enforcement Guidelines for Upstream Oil and Gas Extraction Industries Document
http://aesc.informz.net/aesc/data/images/Enforcement%20Guidance%20for%20Upstream%200il%20and%20Gas
%20Extraction%20Industries.pdf

We hope this announcement will assist in providing proactive measures to ensure
personnel’s well control competency in drilling and/or well servicing operations.

Sincerely,

Barry J. Cooper
Manager — Business Development
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